Howells Public Schools Foundation Awards Scholarships

The Howells Public Schools Foundation has announced its scholarship
winners for 2024. Natalie Pieper received a $750 scholarship and will be
majoring in Nursing at Northeast Community College. Landon Dobbins
was presented a $500 Scholarship. He will be majoring in Pre-Med at the
University of Nebraska-Lincoln. Austin Hegemann was awarded a $500
scholarship. He will be continuing his education at Northeast Community

College in the Auto Body Technician program.
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Austin Hegemann, Natalie Pieper and Landon Dobbins are the 2024
recipients of the Howells Public School Foundation Scholarships.
Congratulations and best wishes to them as they continue their education!



Dr. Fred Novak Scholarship Recipient is Landon Dobbins

Landon Dobbins, a 2024 graduate of Howells-Dodge Consolidated Schools
was presented the $1,000 Dr. Fred Novak Scholarship. Landon will
continue his education at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln, where he will
major in Pre-Medicine. Congratulations to Landon!
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Landon Dobbins received the Dr. Fred Novak Scholarship.



